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June Camp 2019 

Summertime is in full swing at Table Mountain GC, even with the 
warmer temperatures find the time to get out in the morning 
when it’s cooler and enjoy a round of golf.  

I’d like to welcome Stacy Baker back to Table Mountain G.C.           
during his previous three years here at the course, he prepared 
our course and greens and our greens were the finest in the 
North State, I’m looking forward to seeing those greens return 
over the next few months.  While Stacey was away he was able 
to achieve PGA Northern California Section Superintendent of 
the year in 2014, he is currently involved with the GCSAA, GIS 
Education Committee Member, as a current member, he’s on a 
panel which overviews all turf management practices through 
the GCSAA and GIS, we are looking forward to your expertise in 
all areas as our current Superintendent. 

We as a Board have gone through and made several changes in 
managerial positions, these were changes that needed to be            
addressed.  I would like to thank all of the employees who are 
currently working at TMTGC and working through the changes 
we have made over the past several months, in time we will see 
the positive effects with these changes in all areas of the golf 
course. 

We as a Board want to continue to provide a pleasant                               
atmosphere for all of our Membership and patrons who will visit 
our golf facility, we will always strive to make the necessary                           
improvements at Table Mountain Golf Club, and I feel this is the 
best value in the North State. 

 

 

Roberto Esparza  

President, Board of Directors at TMGC 



LADIES CLUB – LISTEN UP 

Table Mountain Women’s Golf Club 

The Club has been really busy now that the weather is allowing us to golf on this course and 

other courses.  In the summer, the ladies also play a Saturday tournament each month for those 

who work during the week. The last two Saturday tournaments are on July 13th and August 24th.  Be 

sure to sign up ahead of time by simply calling the pro shop. 

Congratulations!!  Sandy Goble, Pam Weichert, Janett Ott and Elisa Senko represented our club 

at Gold Hills for the PWGA and placed 4th.  Judy Rossi and Karen Scurlock played in the Bailey 

Creek Ladies Club Invitational and placed 3rd in their flight. 

Guest Day:  On Thursday, June 20th , the Club hosted a Guest Day. We had 42 total players with 

guests from Bidwell, Butte Creek, Colusa, Canyon Oaks, Peach Tree, Rolling Hills, & E-Club  

Central Valley.  Thanks to the maintenance people 

who made sure the course was ready for us. It was a 

lot of fun. 

Table Mountain Women’s Club Invitational: Once 

again our annual Invitational tournament is coming up 

this September 19th.  It is so popular that all the spots 

have been filled with golfers from our club and other 

clubs in the northern California area.  There are 31 

teams and 124 players signed up and ready to enjoy 

themselves in this Invitational.          TMWGC Guest Day 2019 

See you on the course, 

Christl Yates 

I wanted to thank everyone for playing in the 4 man Shamble on such a short notice. We really appreciate 
everyone being flexible with the change to the format.  We had 56 players and everyone seemed to enjoy the 
tournament. 1st Flight, 1st place, Guy Latouche, Bryan Elliot, Jamie Scharff and Manny Morales. 2nd place, Will 
Olive, Aaron Rogers, Bryan Flicker and Peter Davis. 2nd Fight, 1st place, Jeff House, Stuart Melville, Jason 
Newton and Rudy Melashenko, 2nd place, Bob Collier, Yyes Latouche, Chris Davis and Kevin Peppas. Well 
done. Closest to the Pin, #3, Kyle Kee, 8’ 9”, #7, Ryan Holmes, 8’ 9”, #12, Garrett Moon, 20’, #16, Aaron 
Rogers, 3’1”. Raffle money, Will Olive $50 and Yyes Latouche, $25. Just a heads up, all of the script payout 
for this tournament will be issued after July 1st.  
 
We are looking forward to the CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP on July 6th  and 7th. Sign-up sheets are in the          
clubhouse next to the scoring computer, Please sign up as soon as possible. Mark your calendars for the    
August 11th tournament, Las Vegas Blind Draw and Horse Race. Also the September 8th tournament, No 
Scotch and horse Race. Let’s all welcome Stacey Baker back, with his hard work and his dedication we 
should see lots of improvements on our course. I wanted to thank Todd and Mike and the pro shop for all of 
their hard work with helping us with our tournaments. Thank you to the kitchen staff for all their hard work. 
Thank you to my board  members for their hard work and everything they do .As always see you on the 
course. “ Hum Baby” 
  
  
TMMC President 

Richard Willie Wilson 

Men’s Club Report 



ON THE COURSE, by Stacy Baker, TMGC Director of Agronomy 

   First, I would like to thank the membership and golfing public for their warm welcome 

back to Table Mountain Golf Club. It has been very nice to see some familiar faces and 

meet new members. The 12 years I spent away from TMGC saw me working at                      

Peachtree Country Club and later at Haggin Oaks Golf Complex. I currently have the 

honor to service on an executive committee with the Golf Course Superintendent                               

Association of America that recommends and approves all educational seminars and              

sessions at the Golf Industry Show. Twice a year, I attend the committee meeting at the 

national headquarters in Lawrence, Kansas paid for by the national association. In                 

addition, I was one of 22 superintendents to be awarded a 3-day learning academy at the 

Wake Forest Business School last November in Winston-Salem, NC. Through the                  

committee work and Wake Forest experience I have met some amazing people that have 

helped guide me in expanding my knowledge and networking. 

   The Course. The first few weeks I have spent assessing the course conditions, shop, 

tools, equipment and staff. Many changes are in progress. A majority of the equipment 

was not working or cutting. It has taken and will take further time and recourses to 

bring the golf maintenance department back to full speed. Our staff is at a bare                            

minimum. We currently have Brian, Paul, Felipe and our newly hired mechanic Chris. 

Chris was a former rice farm equipment mechanic. If you see the grounds staff be sure 

to say hello. 

   We were able to make the greens sprayer viable again and have begun spraying greens 

with fertilizer, fungicides and wetting agents. The irrigation has been adjusted and                  

increased with many more improvements to come. Looking forward we continue to                        

organize the shop, repair equipment and increase cultural practices throughout the 

course. 

   Again, thanks for all the warm welcomes and your continued support. 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT TMGC 

 
2700 Oro Dam Blvd. West 
Oroville, CA 95965     

Table Mountain Golf Club 

Pro Shop Phone: 530-533-3922 
Fax: 530-533-0550 
Email: tmgc.proshop@gmail.com 

Check out our  website! 

tablemountaingolf.com 

DRIVING RANGE 

CARD 

$60.00 

This is a card that you can purchase in 

the Pro Shop that is a $90 value. 

 
JULY 

Kelly Ridge Ladies Day  Tuesday, July 2, 9, 16, 23, & 30  8:30 am TT           

Ladies Club Play Days  Thursday, July 4, 11, 18, & 25  8:30 am TT                

Men’s Twilight League  Wednesday July 3, 10, 17, 24, & 31  5:30 pm SG                         

Mixed Twilight League  Tuesday, July 2 & 9    5:30 pm SG                          

Men’s Club Tournament  Sunday, July 6 & 7    8 am TT                        

Ladies Club Saturday  Saturday, July 13    8:30 TT                        

Junior Camp    July 15 through 18    10 am Start                        

British Open    Saturday, July 20    BYO                         

TMGC 666 Tournament  Saturday, July 27    8 am TT 

                                                         

AUGUST 

Kelly Ridge Ladies Club      Tuesday, August 6, 13, 20, & 27  8:30 am TT                      

Ladies Club Play Days  Thursday, August 1, 8, 15, 22, & 29 8:30 am TT                 

Friends of the Golf Course  Saturday, August 3    8 am SG                   

Chico SIRS    Monday, August 5    8 am Mod SG           

Junior Camp    August 5 through 8    10 am Start         

Yuba City SIRS   Tuesday, August 6    8 am Mod SG                                      

TMGC Ladies Club Travel Team Wednesday, August 7   8 am Mod SG   

Men’s Club Tournament  Sunday, August 11    8 am SG                  

Aerification    Monday, August 12 & Tuesday August 13                                   

Ron Anderson Memorial  Saturday, August 24    8 am Mod SG               

Ladies Club Saturday  Saturday, August 24    8 am Mod SG             

Men’s Club     Sunday, August 25    8 am SG 

 

TT= Tee Time     Mod SG= Modified Shot Gun    SG= Shot Gun    BYO= Book your own TT

           


